
COMHAIRLE NAN EILEAN SIAR – 2 OCTOBER 2024 

 

Notice of Motion – Winter Fuel Payment 

 

Proposed by Cllr Gordon Murray, seconded by Cllr Rae Mackenzie 

 

The Comhairle wishes to add its voice to support all those who have opposed the recent cuts to the 
winter fuel payment and in taking this position, the Comhairle takes fully into account the severe 
weather experienced in our islands especially in the winter months, the extremely high levels of fuel 
poverty experienced by a large proportion of elderly Western Isles residents  and the high number of 
pensioners in our area who will be adversely affected by this cut. 
 


